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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE


The City of Iowaville will be holding a Public Hearing to review an application for a State Revolving Fund (SRF) loan and to make available to the public the contents of an environmental information document and the City’s project plan.  These documents include design and environmental information related to the proposed improvements to the City’s wastewater treatment system/drinking water system.

The proposed project includes the construction of approximately 9,500 linear feet of 48 inch or 54 inch sanitary sewer and approximately 2,500 linear feet of 108 inch or 120 inch sanitary sewer. The new sewers will be installed using primarily open cut methods, adjacent to the existing sewers. The average depth of construction will be between 15 feet and 20 feet. The top width of the trench will be approximately 25 feet to 30 feet.

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to inform area residents of the community of served by the WRA of this proposed action, discuss the actual cost and user fees associated with this project, and to address citizen’s concerns, if any, with the plan.

The Public Hearing location and time are as follows:

	September 25, 2015 – 7:30 p.m.
	Iowaville City Hall
[bookmark: _GoBack]	1102 Main  Street
	Iowaville, Iowa 50000

All interested persons are encouraged to attend this hearing.  Written comments on this proposal may also be submitted prior to the hearing.  Questions regarding this hearing or the availability of documentation may be directed to the Project Contact at 515-123-4567.  Additionally, public comments can be sent to SRF-PC@dnr.iowa.gov.
						     	   

